

Trường :	Giám thị 1	Giám thị 2	Mã phách
Họ và tên:			
Lớp:SBD:.....			

Điểm	Giám khảo 1	Giám khảo 2	Mã phách ghi lại

TEST 1 A. LISTENING (2.5pts)

Part 1. Listen and tick T (True) or F (False) .(1.25pt)

Statements	T	F
1. Hai loves volleyball.		
2. Hai goes cycling at the weekend.		
3. Hai's favourite sport is volleyball.		
4. Alice doesn't like doing sport very much..		
5. Alice plays computer games every day.		

Part 2. Listen and fill in the missing information(1.25pt)

Here are some 1)..... TV programmes for you. Green Summer, a music programme, is on channel 1. It starts at eight o'clock. My Childhood is on (2).....2. It's the story of a country boy and his dog Billy. On channel 3, you will watch Harry Potter at (3)..... Children all over the world love this film. If you like to (4)..... English, you can go to English and Fun on channel 1. It's at nine o'clock. We hope you can choose a (5)..... for yourself. Enjoy and have a great time

B. LEXICO-GRAMMAR (2.5pts)

Part 1. Choose the best answer to complete the following sentences(2pts)

- I love the of Binh Dinh. They're friendly and hospitable.
A. streets B. food C. people D. buildings
- Sydney city is in.....
A. Australia B. Thailand C. France D. the United Kingdom
- I to Da Lat last summer.
A. go B. visited C. have gone D. went
- It's bad for their if they watch too much TV.
A. ears B. hair C. nose D. eyes
- My house is near house, so I usually go there and play badminton with her.
A. his B. her C. she D. hers
- She was tired, she went to bed early.
A. but B. or C. so D. because
- Bang Kok is famous for its It's so delicious!

- A. street children B. street shops C. street D. street food
- 8..... a beautiful house!
- A. When B. What C. Why D. Who

Part 2. Find the word which is pronounced differently in the past underlined. (0.5pt)

1. A. although B. birthday C. mouthful D. healthy
2. A. flower B. snow C. town D. tower

C. READING (2.5 pts)

Put a word from the box in each gap to complete the following passage. (1.25pts)

delicious. – visit – street food – floating market - cheap

Bangkok is famous for its markets and 1).....Visit the Chatuchak, the largest weekend market in the world. There are over 15,000 stalls selling nearly everything, at 2).....prices. It's only five minutes' walk from the station. When you 3).....this market, you can see part of Thai people's life. Another interesting type of market is the 4).....on the river. Don't forget to try street food in Bangkok. It's easy to find food stalls all around Bangkok, serving different Thai dishes. They are really 5).....

Part 2. Read the following postcard carefully, and answer the questions. (1.25pt)

July 20
Hi Peter,
Hoi An is an old town. The weather is fine, sunny all the time. The food is cheap and delicious. The people here are friendly and hospitable. The hotel where we're staying is small but comfortable. Yesterday I visited the historic monuments. Tomorrow we're visiting Chua Cau and Tan Ky House. I will buy presents for my parents and you.
You must visit this city someday.
You'll love it.
Bye for now!
Cheers,
Hoa

1. Who writes this postcard?
2. Where is Hoa now?
3. Is the food in Hue cheap and **delicious**?
4. What are the people in Hoi An?
5. What did she do yesterday?

D. WRITING (2.5pts)

Part 1. Find and correct the mistake in each sentence (0.5pt)

1. He didn't watched a football match on TV last night.
1. This is my book. It isn't your.

Part 2: Rewrite the following sentences so that their meaning stays the same (0.5pt)

1. Students at our school take part in a lot of outdoor activities.

== > *Students at our school do*

2. Hoa likes table tennis the most

== > *Hoa's favourite*

Part 3: Reorder the words to make meaningful sentences: (0,5 pt)

1. can swim / but / well, / she can't / My sister / play badminton

.....

2. up late / football match, / to watch a / so / he / He stayed / was tired

.....

Part 4. Make sentences using the words and phrases below. (1pt)

1. Hung/ very sporty.

2. He/ like/ badminton/ because/ it/ good/ his health.

3. He /usually/ play/ badminton/ his friends.

4. Yesterday, they/ play/ it/ the school stadium. _____